A One Great Hour of Sharing appeal
has been sent to the congregation,
with an OGHS offering envelope for
any amount you wish to donate. Your
gift to One Great Hour of Sharing
(OGHS) enables the Presbyterian
Church USA to share God’s love with
our neighbors around the world
affected by natural disasters, food
instability, and other issues affecting
the poor and oppressed.

Our Lenten study continues on at
Bethany. Contact Deb for more
information or the Zoom link.

Mr. Rogers Day is March 20 Hope to see you there!

Fred Rogers was an ordained minister of word and sacrament

for the PC(USA) and was a notable public figure whose work

around peace and reconciliation is worth remembering. Rogers

was also a pioneer in the world of Christian education and

formation of young children. March 20 was his birthday and the P

day that the PC(USA) has chosen to highlight all we can learn F o 2024 Lenten Devotional
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Visit pcusa.org/mrogers for a complete list of things to do, a ) ight
compilation of helpful PC(USA) resources, worship ideas and Prayer Group will meet tonig 3
links to additional sites and resources. at 6:30. Please contact Deb or ]

Cathleen for the Zoom link.
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)
Presbyterian Mission



The Bethany Website

Have you visited our website recently? Just type “bethanypcusa.org” into your web browser to find a
whole lot of information about our church: events, news, photos, and more!

For instance, do you know that you can access our newsletters on the Bethany website? Go to http://

bethanypcusa.org/members/index.html and enter the password “rosewood” (no capital letters). There

you will find all of the latest Wednesdays at Bethany, the most recent monthly edition, and more info
specific to Bethany members and friends.

Also on the website, you can find information about coming events on our “News" page: http://
bethanypcusa.org/we-do/news.html. All of our worship liturgies and videos can be found here: http://
bethanypcusa.org/we-pray/this-week-in-worship.html. You can also find photos, staff & officer
information, and more. Please take a look around.

If you have any suggestions or corrections for the site, please contact Kathryn Quickert
at itskg@mac.com. Thanks!
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